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WHAT'S NEW THIS WEEK
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UPDATES 
The RCSD COVID-19 Dashboard containing each school’s current positive
count and a total positive case count for the district for COVID-19 will be
updated daily, Monday through Friday, starting on Monday, August 30.
RCSD staff provided the Board of Education with the most updated
information from the state and county, related to COVID-19 during their
meeting this week. The presentation provided to the board can be found
here.

WHAT WE KNOW 
As of today, RCSD is seeing the number of positive COVID-19 cases double
each week. We ask our RCSD community to continue to be thoughtful and
mindful about safety measures, including wearing masks whenever you
are indoors and continuing healthy practices such as frequent
handwashing. 

WE’RE HIRING!
Jobs, jobs, jobs! From a meal duty supervisor to bus drivers, there are many
positions in addition to instructional assistants currently available. See all
of our postings here.  

REMINDERS
Please, do NOT send your child to school if you and/or they are not feeling
well or have come in close contact with a confirmed COVID-19 positive case.
If you and/or your child have symptoms, please contact your healthcare
provider and be tested before returning them to school.

STILL HAPPENING 
RCSD monitors and adjusts our Health and Safety Guidance to meet the
ever-changing environment due to COVID-19. The guidance is a quick, easy
reference when you have questions about your child and how RCSD is
working to keep them safe and healthy.


